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Words of Hope 
Therefore, my heart is glad, and my 

tongue rejoices; my body also will rest 
secure. 

 Psalm 16:9  

Upcoming   Events 
June 24-27 
Uniform Swap 

August: 
Packet being mailed out to families 

Tuesday, September 3: 
FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL 
8:30 am - 12:00 noon 

Information Packet home today 

 

Newsletter Link 
http://www.pleasantvalleychristian.com/

life/news/ 

To Love God, Love Learning and Serve Humanity 

Uniform Swap 

The Uniform tables are full of items to 
swap! They will be set up all summer 
long. Staff are at the school from June 24
-27. And again August 19-30. And spo-
radically in between. 
Call first if you need to go through the 
many items available! Or if you happen 
to be driving by and see cars in the 
teacher stalls, please drop in. 

August Packets 

The August Packets will be mailed out 
at the beginning of August. The packets 
will contain the following: 

• Welcome letter 

• Kindergarten hours  (They start off 
attending half days and eventually 
attend full days) 

• Yearly Calendar 

• September Calendar 

• Financial Memos 

• School Supply lists/costs 

• Attendance policies 

• Uniform policy 

• Financial memos 

• Health Protocols, etc 

1st Day Packets 

September 3, 2024 

A packet is sent home the first day of 
school. This packet will include the fol-
lowing: 

•  Student Information Verification 
sheet (to be checked and signed 
and returned.) 

• Uniform logo dates and timelines 

• Grades 4-8 Swimming Permission 
Slips 

• Newsletter #1 for the 2024-2025 
school year 

Lost & Found 

The items from the lost and 
found are on a table in the 
entryway. Any uniform items 
not claimed by June 27 will be 
added to the uniform swap 
tables. See the pictures below. 



 

Principal’s Hours 
Til June 27 

Mondays 11 am - 4 pm 
Wednesdays 11 am - 4 pm 

Thursdays 11 am - 4 pm                                        

Thank you, PAC!!! 

You, as parents, were very involved this 
year!!! Thank you! 
Your fundraising this year was phenome-
nal!! Here are the results from the last 2 
events and Pizza Mondays and the TOTAL 
for the whole school year: 
• Envelope Fundraiser—$442.30 

• Fun Fest—$2324.99 

• Pizza Mondays—$1052.60 

• TOTAL—$7975.62 

SOOOOO  

MUCH 

FUN!!!!! 



THANK YOU  

PVCA STUDENTS!!! 
FOR BLESSING US WITH YOUR SMILES AND FUN!! 




